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GHANA GRID COMPANY LTD
PRESS RELEASE
NATION-WIDE POWER OUTAGE OF MAY 3, 2017
(UPDATE 1)

Thursday, May 4, 2017 - The Ghana Grid Company Limited (GRIDCo) wishes to
inform the general public that power supply has been restored to all its bulk supply
points, hours after a surge in the power network resulted in widespread outages
across the country.

Technical teams from the Generation, Transmission and Distribution companies
worked throughout the night to facilitate the restoration of power after the outage
which occurred at 9:40 pm yesterday May 3, 2017.

The public is assured that there are ongoing works to restore power to isolated
areas in the distribution network, especially consumers served from the Mallam
Substation.

GRIDCo has already commenced investigations into the cause of the general
outage and will inform the public on its preliminary findings.

Any inconvenience caused to consumers due to the outage is deeply regretted.
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